
From: Paul Doherty  

Sent: 03 September 2024 09:25 

To: Steve Adams (Cllr) 

Cc: Ewan Campbell; Planning  

Subject: Development Frognal Lane  

 

Dear Camden planning authorities  

 

I object to the development of the garage on Frognal lane. My tenant Nigel is 

not happy about it, he says it will affect his view and light. The development 

will affect the rental income I can achieve in the longer term. Not to mention 

the disturbance while building is being done, Paul Doherty owner Flat 17 

Palace Court 

 

best regards,   

Paul Doherty  

 

 


